
April 24, 2024

Shelby Middleton
Audit Compliance Officer, CRE
Baldwin County Sales & Use Tax Dept.
P. O. Box 189
Robertsdale, AL 36567

Dear Ms. Middleton,

I am submitting this letter of support for the “Back to School Tax Holiday” to the Baldwin
County Commission on behalf of Orange Beach City Schools. Orange Beach City Schools
understands the purpose of the back-to-school tax holiday and is in full support of a sales
tax holiday for the county. Any tax relief to our parents would be greatly appreciated.

Thank you for your consideration of this matter.

Sincerely,

William R. Wilkes
Superintendent
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PO Box 2799
4544 Orange Beach Blvd.
Orange Beach, AL 36561
251.424.1730
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